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By 2031, the largest segment of the U.S. population—the Baby Boom
generation—will reach the age of 85 (Alzheimer’s Association, 2018; Crimmins,
2015). At this age, people experience the greatest number and most extreme
effects of the normal changes associated with aging. It is also the age
associated with the highest risk of developing dementia, particularly
Alzheimer’s disease and LATE (limbic-predominant age-related TDP-43
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Currently, there is no prevention, cure, or therapy for Alzheimer’s or LATE
Organization [WHO], 2018). People with dementia frequently experience an
physical and chemical restraints to control many of the most problematic and
more detail.) Accordingly, the development of truly effective interventions
dementia to try to understand the nature of the messages that they express
and effectively address the source of their behavior. To this end,
environmental design can have a profound effect on the quality of life and care
for older adults (Scales, Zimmerman, & Miller, 2018). The built environment
can reduce the stresses associated with declining physical abilities, memory
loss, and care provision.
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as the changes common to dementia. Understanding the unique abilities and
spaces that can serve as therapeutic resources for both individuals aging
normally and those living with Alzheimer’s and other dementias. The literature
suggests 12 programming considerations for design to support these
populations and demonstrates how these design principles, while particularly
relevant for people with impairments, can benefit everyone (Nahemow &
Lawton, 1973). Click to read the full issue brief.
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